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Dear Friends and Family,

January 2007

Happy New Year!








We trust that this letter finds you doing well and encouraged, as we begin another New Year.  Isn’t it good to know that the same God, who has faithfully brought us safely through 2006, will be with us throughout 2007!
We are very thankful to the Lord for all of those who have kindly sent us gifts of support this past year.  And we are thankful for you who have prayer for us.  We appreciate your partnership in the ministry of reaching tribal people around the world with the Gospel.

Please keep praying for the outreach of the Gospel to more tribes around the world.  There are still thousands of unreached tribal groups in this world who have never heard the Name of Jesus, even for the first time.  Jesus told us: “Behold I say unto you, Lift up your eyes, and look on the fields; for they are white already to harvest.  And he that reapeth receiveth wages, and gathereth fruit unto lift eternal, that both he that soweth and he that reapeth may rejoice together.”  John 4:35,36
As an encouragement to us all, this report was posted on the NTM webpage on December 26, 2006:

Last Tuesday's presentation of the simple Gospel message to the Sinow people in Papua New Guinea penetrated many hearts.

Many Sinow men, women and children have placed their faith in Christ and a new church has been born.

Pray for the missionaries as they disciple these newborn believers. Pray also that the Holy Spirit will teach and convict the young believers as they seek to know more about Jesus.

In closing, we thank you once again for your gifts to us and for your faithful prayers.  Thank you for your partnership in this ministry, as we serve Him throughout this coming year or until He comes again.  






Joyfully serving Him,







John & Linda McGhee

No Truck?  No Matter!
We thought that you would like to see a few interesting photos of how some nationals on the mission field have turned their humble little mopeds into a “truck”.  Having been on the fields of Indonesia and Venezuela, we have watched with amazement the ingenuity of many of these hard-working people.
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        from John & Linda McGhee       1/07
